
 

Please join us for our 3rd 

Senior Community Luncheon 

Wednesday, June 26th 
11:30am – 1:00pm 

Harpersville Community Center 

 Harpersville residents will be FREE of Charge. 

Nonresidents can purchase tickets for $5.00 each 

ALL attendees must have a ticket 

Tickets may be picked up or purchased 

at Town Hall in advance to reserve 

your seat.  

Seating will be limited 


